
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of Ameren Missouri’s    ) 

2010 Filing pursuant to     ) Case No. EO-2011-0271 

4 CSR 240 - Chapter 22    )   

 

MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES’ COMMENTS IN RESPONSE 

TO AMEREN MISSOURI’S INTEGRATED RESOURCE PLAN 

 

 COMES NOW the Missouri Department of Natural Resources (MDNR) and, 

pursuant to 4 CSR 240-22.080(8), respectfully submits the attached Comments in Response to 

Ameren Missouri’s Integrated Resource Plan filed February 23, 2011, which consist of MDNR 

Comments, and highly confidential and public versions of the report of GDS Associates, Inc., 

MDNR’s consultant in this matter.  

Respectfully submitted, 

SARAH MANGELSDORF 

Attorney General 

 

      

Sarah Mangelsdorf 

Assistant Attorney General 

P.O. Box 899 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 

Bar No. 59918 

573-751-0052 

573-751-8796 (fax) 

sarah.mangelsdorf@ago.mo.gov 

Attorneys for Missouri Department of Natural 

Resources 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been e-mailed to all counsel of record 

this 23
rd

 day of June 2011. 

                                               

 

Sarah Mangelsdorf 
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